
                                                                                                               October 20, 2019 
Greetings Mr. and Mrs. Chopra,  
 
I am Sheetal Manavi Kumar. Thank you for letting me join forces with you all on a mission to 
make a difference. It is an honor to be associated with the Global Seva Fund Inc. My experience 
with the members of GSF and the senior group at the Rajdhani Mandir has been wonderful, 
thanks to you both. Being able to see many bright faces, interact with such genuine individuals, 
develop new bonds with one another, and assist anyone in need warms my heart. I was also 
lucky enough to witness the 10th celebration of the Sadabhar Senior Group at the Rajdhani 
Mandhir. This event brought me satisfaction that what I have and am investing my time in, is 
worth it and will make for a better tomorrow.  
 
Mr. and Mrs. Chopra, your benevolence has provided me with many precious opportunities and 
is one of the most prominent reasons why my faith in humanity has been restored. You all and 
GSF have positively impacted my life and have taught me many noteworthy lessons, including 
to extend unconditional love, despite the circumstances. I would like to thank you both for 
putting the community first and making it a priority to spread positivity.  
 
Lastly, this connection that I have with you all, GSF, and its spectacular supporters will always 
have a special place in my heart. I’m very excited to see what’s in store for us, create more 
memories with you all, and take part in this amazing cause! Thank you once again!     
 
Warmest Regards, 
Sheetal Manavi Kumar 
 


